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 Colin Altman OBJNOT2014/2104/P 27/05/2014  21:45:45 This site is in what was previously the back garden of 61, Kentish Town Road, next door to my house, 

no. 59, and the building itself directly borders my own garden.  The SE corner of the building is only 

some 2m from my house itself.  I am therefore quite astonished that neither I nor no. 63 have been 

listed as neighbours for the purpose of the application and I trust that we will be so listed going 

forward.

I am concerned at the installation of 3 air-condiitioning units as mentioned in the application form.  

They are absent from the drawings submitted so it is impossible to see where they will vent or where 

their motors will be housed (e.g., externally or internally), or to assess what the impact will be in terms 

of noise, emissions such as steam or other substances, or other effects.  Similarly, no mention is made 

of hours of operation.

I do not object in principle to the change of use.  However, in the absence of any information about the 

effect of the plant so close to my house, I do object to this proposal.  Supplementary information should 

be provided by the applicant and consent should only be granted subject to appropriate conditions in 

this respect.
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